
This term, Potters will be finding out what life was like in Victorian times. We will explore 
when the Victorian period was, what schools and homes were like and how Victorians lived. 

During the topic we will have a Victorian day at school where we will dress as Victorians and 
experience the lessons pupils would have had. This will be on Thursday 26th June.

What were Victorian schools like? 

 

Can you find out: 
• A lesson that took place each day? 
• What was P.E. called? 
• How many children were there in one 

class? 
• What happened to children if they were 

naughty? 

 

Who was the Queen? 

 

Can you find out? 
• What was the name of the Queen in this picture? 
• Who was she married to? 
• How many children did she have? 
• What kind of clothes did she wear? Why? 

http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/victorians   
Feel free to add drawings and any other information. I would like 
the children to write down what they have found out, this will be 
great practise for them!  
 

 

 

How did the Victorians get around? 

 

Can you find out: 
• How did Victorians travel to 

the seaside? 
• What is the name of the 

bicycle in this picture? 
• When was the first journey on the London 

Underground?  
 

http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/victorians


 

 

Potters Victorian Day 

On Wednesday 4th June 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This will be an exciting addition to our topic on Victorians and will bring learning to life for 
the children. Children will come to school in Victorian dress and the school day (and the 

classroom!) will be going back in time. We will experience aspects of a typical day at school, 
have a go at some Victorian style lessons and enjoy games that Victorian children played. 

Victorian children would come to school each day with a penny to be paid for that day’s 
teaching. Please ensure your child brings a penny on the day, you’ll get it back! Here are some 

ideas for costumes on the day. If you need further ideas or assistance please ask. 


